
Minutes of the Executive Committee 
May 2, 2011 

 
 

Present: Michael Kaufman, Beth Von Till, Don 



VI Senator Van Selst raised a question about signage on buildings used by multiple units.  The 
example was the Valley Foundation School of Nursing on the building that also houses the 
Student Health Center. 

 
 A discussion followed regarding how to locate departments and services on campus.  Also 

discussed was the issue of responsibility for signage.   
 

Senator Von Till reported the interactive SJSU App for the iPhone.  President Kassing will bring 
this issue to his cabinet


